
  Exhibit A 

LEGAL NOTICE 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that on May 14, 2024 ,the Department of Public Utilities for the City of 
Indianapolis, acting by and through the Board of Directors for Utilities, as trustee, in furtherance of a public 
trust for the water system d/b/a Citizens Water (“Citizens”), respectfully submits for the approval of the 
Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission (“Commission”) certain proposed changes to the Terms and 
Conditions for Water Service for the water utility owned and operated by Citizens. 

Citizens is adjusting its System Development Charges (SDC) language to reflect that customers 
will be charged based on the size of the service pipe with the exception of unmetered fire lines.   

The proposed changes to Citizens’ Terms and Conditions for Service will be eligible for approval by the 
Commission on or after June 13, 2024.  This notice is provided to the public pursuant to 170 IAC 1-6-6.  
Contact information, to which an objection should be made, is as follows:  

Secretary     Office of Utility Consumer Counselor 
Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission   PNC Center  
PNC Center      115 West Washington Street 
101 West Washington Street    Suite 1500  
Suite 1500 East      Indianapolis, Indiana 46204  
Indianapolis, Indiana 46204    Telephone: (317) 232-2494  
Telephone:  (317) 232-2701   Toll Free:   (888) 441-2494  
Facsimile:    (317) 232-6758    Facsimile:   (317) 232-5923   
 
   
  

 

 


